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	Mark 12: 30-31   
     “You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart, with all your mind, and with all your strength, and you shall love your neighbour as yourself”. 


	We are a union of Presbyterian and Congregational churches at the heart of Sunderland city life, growing from a past rich in mission and hospitality.  We embrace this heritage utilising the Five Marks of Mission to guide and enable us to take forward current opportunities for mission and service.


Induction of Revd Jane Rowell
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On Saturday 18 February, Revd Jane Rowell was inducted into the Bede Joint Pastorate at Stockton Road URC. Revd Dave Herbert, Moderator, inducted Jane and the service was attended by members of Jane's family, her friends and colleagues.
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The Mayors of Sunderland and South Tyneside were also in attendance.

 

      
Gifts were presented   and celebration cake cut.
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Jane’s induction was followed by a buffet lunch in the church.
We warmly welcome Jane as our new Minister and look forward to her ministry with us.
Lectionary Readings
March 5th John 3:1-17, Genesis 12:1-4a; Psalm 121, Romans 4:1-5,13-17.

March 12th John 4.5-42, Exodus 17:1-7; Psalm 95, Romans 5:1-11.

March 19th John 9.1-41, Samuel 16:1-13; Psalm 23, Ephesians 5:8-14.

March 26th John 11.1-45, Ezekiel 37:1-14; Psalm 130, Romans 8:6-11.

MARCH REFLECTION

John 9.1-41

Jesus’ reaction to the blind man differed from the attitude of others. Jesus gave him dignity, and involved him in the healing process. Elsewhere (Mark 10.46-52), Jesus asks a blind man what he wants, rather than making assumptions. Does this inform our behaviour towards those who are differently-abled? Do we value all equally and acknowledge their contribution? Do we listen to what people want, or make assumptions that may be inappropriate? Jesus gave the blind man courage and confidence to flip from being passive into becoming an active witness and a teacher. Do we enable others to use and develop their gifts? How inclusive are we as a Church? How can we promote and extend true inclusion?
A Prayer 

He gave us eyes to see them,
And lips that we might tell,
How great is God Almighty,
Who has made all things well. (CF Alexander, 1848).

The week ahead is a blank canvas.
There will be many familiar places and faces.
But, Lord, thank you that we have met with you today,
and you have opened our eyes anew.
Let us not take our preconceptions with us,
but give thanks for all the new opportunities ahead.
Amen
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Church Services March
(All services at 10.45am in the Lower Hall)
March 5th
Revd Jane Rowell. Coffee and Croissants.

March 12th
Elisabeth Meikle.

March 19th
Barbara Ledger.

March 26th
Barbara Mitchell and Christine Hutchinson
Scheduled Meeting dates 2023

Elders



Church Meeting




 

Tues 21st March

Tues 16th May


Tues 20th June

Tues 15th Aug     


Tues 19th Sept

Tues 7th Nov
 


Tues 28th Nov
Please note new meeting time 3pm to 5pm.
St Cuthbert’s Centre, Holy Island Visit

Wednesday 17 May 11am – 5pm

You are invited to ….

Come, rest a while and “be” ….    (click link below)
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In friendship and fellowship, to
discover more about where God

Stemﬂ%ﬁé\c—“‘ might be leading you....

from the comfort of your own home!

Stepwise is the discipleship development programme from
the URC, giving you the opportunity to to deepen your faith
and explore, through individual reflection and group
discussion, what God might be calling you to — walking the
way of Jesus alongside others.

For some of us though, joining in with in activities which
involve us leaving our homes and travelling any distance can
be difficult if not impossible.

1:am looking to set up a Stepwise group which will take —~
place completely online via Zoom and so, If you think you 4 i

might like to participate in a Stepwise group but would

struggle to get out and about to do so, I'd love to hear from )
you. | already have some interest, but it would be great to ~~—~
be able to meet as a bigger group!

All you would need to be able to join us is an intemet connection, an email address
and a device which can be used to access Zoom. This could be anything from a
mobile phone to alaptop/computer. 'm more than happy to offer any support needed
to help you take part!

Think you might be interested?
Why not get in touch for a chat?

You can get in touch with my either by email

lucy.cooke@urc-northemsynod.org
or give me a call on 07752 385197

| will look forward to hearing from you!

Lucy Cooke
Learning & Development Officer





Cultural Spring Classes in March

(places are limited so book early to avoid disappointment)
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Introduction to Cyanotypes
with Jo Howell

Friday 24th March
1-3pm
Stockton Road United
Reformed Church,
Stockton Road,
SR2 7DD

To book visit www.theculturalspring.org.uk
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[image: image9.png]3 Bead and Wire Jewellery
with Kate Hunter-Parker

Friday 31st March 2023

To book visit
Tpm -3pm
Stockton Road United www.theculturalspring.org.uk
Reformed Church,
Stockton Road, &?mral
SR2 7DD Spring
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with Kate Hunter-Parker

Friday 10th March 2023 VIR
Tpm -3pm
Stockton Road United www.theculturalspring.org.uk
Reformed Church,
Stockton Road, &?m&
Spring

SR2 7DD
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Equipment:
« Safety Gates - (pressure fit only)

Double Prams

Travel System Prams

Sterilisers - cold water or microwave only

« Highchairs

Beds and Bedding:

« Cots, Cotbeds and Toddler beds - (No o
mattresses please) o
Moses Basket stands :“
Cot and cot-bed sheets

Cot and cot-bed duvets and duvet covers
Baby and toddler blankets

« Newborn [ first size - all clothes - boys and girls

« 0-3 months - all clothes - boys and girls

« 6-9 months - vests and sleepsuits - girls

« 9-12 months - vests and sleepsuits - girls and boys
« 12-18 months - vests and sleepsuits - girls and boys
« 18-24 months - vests and sleepsuits - girls and boys
« 2-3 years - vests and pyjamas - girls and boys

« 2-3 years - all clothes - boys

« 3-4 years - all clothes and pyjamas - girls and boys
« 8-12 years - all clothes - girls and boys
« All ages - Underwear (new only)
« 2+ years - Socks

Other:
« Hairbrushes (new only)

« Maternity underwear (new only)
« Maternity nightwear




Check website for more information www.loveamelia.org.uk and equipment safety sheet.

Copy for April Newsletter by 26 March to rosina.anderson1503@ntlworld.com please
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H Reformed
... with others s
... with yourself Northern

Synod
... with God.

Wednesday 17 May 2023 - 11am - 5pm
St Cuthbert’s Centre - Holy Island
(causeway open 4.55am - 11.45am & 5.15pm - 12.20am)

You are invited to join Rev’d Rachel Poolman & Lucy Cooke for a
day of peace, space and a chance to rest a while with God.

Your base for the day will be the St Cuthbert’s Centre - the URC’s
presence on the island. Rachel and Lucy will guide and accompany
you throughout the day, though you will be free to use the time in
any way you choose, at your own pace.

The day is free to attend and light refreshments will be available -
please bring a packed lunch or be prepared to seek out sustenance
on the island!

Transport can be arranged for those who need it.

To find out more, or to book a place please get in touch:

Lucy Cooke
Learning and Development Officer
lucy.cooke@urc-northernsynod.org or 07752 385 197







